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From: oetech@fcc.gov
Sent: Thursday, September 26, 2019 8:44 AM
To: Oliver Moyrong  Intertek
Subject: Response to Inquiry to FCC (Tracking Number 771585)

Inquiry on 09/20/2019 : 
Inquiry:  
Hello, 

We have referenced the FCC Document 784748 D02 V02 for Electronic Labeling Guidance. It is unclear to us whether it 
is allowed for a Toothbrush with a built-in Bluetooth module to use an e-label on the companion device it is paired 
with. The toothbrush does not have its own display. The toothbrush connects to a smart device (smartphone or tablet) 
via Bluetooth. The user will install an App on their device that will communicate with the toothbrush. The toothbrush 
transmits data (brushing time) to the phone. Please advise if this device qualifies to use an e-label. Thank you. 

Best Regards, 

Ollie Moyrong 

Intertek 

 
 
FCC response on 09/26/2019 

Yes this is acceptable. Note that for Blue tooth devices the companion phone must have an APP that provides the 
compliance information in addition to paring.  
 
 
Attachment Details:  

 
 
 
 
 
Do not reply to this message. Please select the Reply to an Inquiry Response [fcc.gov] link from the OET Inquiry System 
to add any additional information pertaining to this inquiry.  


